
Kingston Heritage Commission 

February 23, 2017 

 

The meeting was called to order by at 7:00 by Debbie. 

Posting of the meeting was at the Kingston Town Hall and the Website. 

Members attending: Debby Powers, Ernie Landry, Bob Bean, Holly 

Ouellette, Gail Ramsey, Charlotte Boutin (HDC) Jane Christie, excused 

absents were George Korn (BOS) and Jennifer Ramsey-Feoli . 

After the changes were made to January’s minutes, adding that 

Charlotte Boutin has many pictures at the Nichols Museum, the notes 

were approved, motion made by Bob Bean and seconded by Gail. 

Envision Kingston – We presented information at the Deliberative 

sessions of the town and school. Deb and Bob are writing letters to the 

Union Leader, we will have a meeting after the elections. 

Signs – Deb will send us an e-mail of designs and prices. 

Nichols Building - Rich is contacting Mr. Leone regarding the roof and if 

he doesn’t then Ernie has someone else to get a hold of for an 

estimate. 

Bandstand update- Bob is getting the materials for the ceiling. The 

Lions club of Kingston wants to do something for the area around the 

bandstand, we presented an idea of granite post with chains, but the 

HDC voted down the idea, and we discussed maybe granite benches. 

We talk to the Lions Club. We talked about the lighting to be placed on 

the ground in the ground cover or under benches. 



Documentation update—Bob is working on the documentation on the 

Grace Daly house. 

Grace Daly House – The selectmen will put out a notice for a bid for 

demolition of this property.  

Saunders House – Some want to take the work shop and put it behind 

the Nichols building to be used as a place for storage or something else. 

The measurements are 20 X 18 feet. 

Town Wide Video – Does anyone have an old video of Kingston?  Deb 

has the two old VHS of the 300
th

 anniversary. We would like to make a 

DVD to be pot on the town’s Facebook page to be done later this 

summer. 

Website – John Chandler will work with Deb for town Website. 

New Business – Approved for Human Resources Master Plan Chapter. 

Next meeting is March 23, 2017; Ernie said he would take the minutes. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 motion made by Ernie and second by Holly. 

Notes taken by Gail 

 


